School Council meeting - 16th January 2016

All classes were present and welcomed back.

Opening the red gate - Mr Weenink agreed that opening up the red gate was a good idea at lunchtimes. He suggested that school council create a set of rules (they have begun to brainstorm ideas). Let your class reps know if you have any ideas about rules for this area.

Comic Relief - fundraising options were discussed at the meeting and the most popular were a cake sale, a non-school uniform day (wearing red to support) and sponsored events. School Council will agree on one of these in the next meeting - please bring your class' choice.

Lunchtime clubs - Children were very keen to have more lunchtime clubs and came with lots of good suggestions. Year 6's were asked if they were interested in running clubs for Y3 and Y4 and are beginning to organise these. Year 5 children are also interested in organising a sports club and drama club. Miss Costello suggested if anyone needs help or ideas for a club to come and see her.

Miss Costello told the children that she will be updating the website with a new picture of the current School Council members and that the minutes will appear there after each meeting.

Next suggestions:

Ideas for the School Council section of the school website – what would you like to see on it (children could write a blurb about School Council etc.)?

Next meeting - February 2017